
 

 

Action Item 2 

Revised Local Workforce Services Plan 

 

Background 

On January 4, 2018, DEO issued a directive to all Workforce Boards to submit a 

two-year modification to the 2016 – 2020 Local Workforce Services Plan. 

CareerSource Pinellas requested and was granted an extension for submittal. The 

modification was reviewed and approved at the March 7, 2018 Executive 

Committee, reviewed by the Local Workforce Development Board and approved 

on April 10, 2018 by the Board of County Commissioners. The modification was 

submitted on April 12, 2018.  

The Department of Economic Opportunity reviewed the plans and provided 

feedback to all 24 local areas. Per DEO guidance, additional clarification was 

included in the plan, highlighted in yellow.      (Please see plan handout) 

DEO requested that the revised plans be submitted by May 31, 2018 with the 

understanding of a future board approval by the LWDBs and Board of County 

Commissioners. As requested, CareerSource Pinellas’ edited plan was re-

submitted on May 31, 2018.  

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Approval of the revisions made to the 2016-2020 Local Workforce Services Plan: 

Two-Year Modification for LWDB 14.  


